
   

July 17, 2020 

 

Dear Splendido Residents,  

 

Splendido has no known new cases of COVID-19 among Splendido residents or 

employees. We have been conducting routine testing for Sonora residents and employees who 

work at Sonora. The resident tests from last week were all negative. This week we are actively 

testing employees.  

 

The current availability of amenities is going well—so well that we recently expanded 

offerings for some: 

• Michelangelo Art Studio is now open every day of the week, including Saturdays and 

Sundays, on a first-come, first-served basis. The room capacity is four artists; one per 

table. This has been working out very well.  

• Get Fit: We’ve added Saturday morning hours for the fitness center. Our hours are 

Monday-Friday 7:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m. and Saturday 8:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. 

o Please make your appointment at least one day in advance using the reservation 

book located on the buffet in the main lobby, across from the Living Room. 

 

Many thanks to residents for demonstrating patience and diligence with specific protocols for 

each area in the community. Please continue to hold each other accountable with friendly 

reminders about distancing and proper mask usage. 

 

FRIENDLY REMINDER 

• We must all wear masks or face coverings when outside of our Villa or Terrace 

Homes. This is a requirement. There is more evidence to suggest wearing a face 

covering or mask and practicing physical distancing helps minimize the transmission of 

the virus. Please cover your nose and mouth when wearing a mask and keep it on to 

protect yourself and others.  

• Maintain physical distancing. Keep at least 6 feet of space between yourself and 

others. 

• Wash your hands often. Use soap and water for at least 20 seconds or an alcohol-based 

sanitizer. 

• Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue. Discard the tissue in the trash and wash 

your hands. 

 

Questions? Please call (520) 878.2601 or email bewell@splendidotucson.com.  

 

Take care and stay well.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

James C. Edwartoski 

Executive Director 

 

mailto:bewell@splendidotucson.com


   

PS: Please note that this letter is being shared with all residents’ current emergency contacts. 

 

 

COVID-19 SYMPTOMS 

If you are experiencing any of the following symptoms, you should contact your physician for  

guidance, stay in your home, and notify the Concierge at (520) 878.2600. Symptoms include a 

loss of taste or smell, cough, fever, sore throat, shortness of breath, and gastrointestinal issues 

such as diarrhea, nausea, or vomiting. Newer symptoms include headache, chills, and muscle 

pain. Please note that pink eye, eye pain, or vertigo, as well as discoloration of the toes may 

also be COVID-19 symptoms.  
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